
 
 
 
 
 

   

         
FACULTY SENATE OFFICE    

REPORT OF THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
September 21, 2017 

 
At meetings of May 19, June 23, and July 27, 2017, the Faculty Senate Executive Committee 
discussed the Administrator Evaluation (AE) process including written and verbal requests 
from 2016-2017 AE committee members to consider changes to the procedures and some 
aspects of the development of the survey instrument.   

 
As a result of these discussions, the Faculty Senate Executive Committee recommends the 
following: 
 
That the Faculty Senate approve the formation by the Executive Committee of an ad hoc 
committee of six faculty members in order to examine the administrator evaluation process 
as set forth in By-Laws 4.4 and University Manual sections 5.76.10 – 5.76.12 and 10.90.9 – 
10.90.17.  This ad hoc committee will bring forward any recommendations for changes to the 
current process by the February 2018 Faculty Senate Meeting. 
 

 


